
Could I please put the following questions to the NW London CCG AGM on 28th 
October?  
  
As the lead commissioners for the London Ambulance Service: 
  
1) Has the CCG approved the LAS's 10 year plan to close 50% of their ambulance 
stations and create ambulance station hubs across London with the other 50% of 
ambulance stations?  
  
2) What action is the CCG taking to eradicate ambulances and FRU's with diesel 
engines to comply with the objectives of COP 26? 
  
3) In view of the failure of the LAS to achieve their C2, C3 and C4 targets, what 
action is the CCG taking to enable the LAS to meet the needs of patients desperately 
needing urgent and emergency care across London?  
  
4) In view of the deteriorating C1 LAS performance (7 minute life threatened 
emergencies), what action will the CCG take to prevent deaths and harm to patients 
requiring a C1 response?  
  
5) How many serious incidents have been declared in relation to deaths and harm 
caused by delay in reaching patients requiring an emergency LAS response?  
  
Best wishes 
  
Malcolm Alexander 
Chair Healthwatch Hackney and the Patients' Forum for the LAS 
 


